Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), has received the petition for declaratory statement from Eric A. Neilinger (Petitioner) on November 30, 2015. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Florida Fire Prevention Code as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petition seeks the Department’s opinion as to whether Miami-Dade Ordinance 14-66 is valid and enforceable and whether the local ordinance takes precedence over the Florida Fire Prevention Code.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Melissa E. Dembicer, Assistant General Counsel, Division of Legal Services, 612 Larson Building, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0333, (850)413-5829, melissa.dembicer@myfloridacfo.com.
Please refer all comments to Melissa E. Dembicer.
